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Irene Shepheard (Hon.Sec.)

CP&SA Shoalhaven Heads

3/21 Davenport Road

Shoalhaven Heads 2535
21-4-05.

ATTENTATION COMMITTEE MANAGER.

Dear Sir/madam,

On behalf of S.Heads CP&SA we would like an enqguiry
into the state of dispair our Princes Highway is in also the
condition of our own local roads as pools of water lay in holes
that are due to bad drainage or disrepair.We have no bus
services at weekends.Our HOSPITAL system is inadequate for an
ageing population.A lot have to rely on foot walking to get to
where they need to go,We do not have an aged care facility at
Shoalhaven Heads. The closest one is at Nowra which is
apro.23kls.away.You need cars to get there as the bus services
are not always reliable and some people can not use them.There is
Community Transport from Nowra but that is not always available
when needed and is inadequate.Some of the aged and disabled have
motorised SCOOTERS if they can afford to buy them but they are
faced with another problem as other aged people have to use the
footpaths then these scooters are forced out onto the road as
ramps and sidestrips are non existant they are also are at the
mercy of the weather conditions.Where puplic works and aged care
facilities are concerned we believe Shoalhaven Heads is always

forgotten..
Yours Truly E}/
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The Combined Pensioners

& Superannuants Association
Shoalhaven Heads Branch



